
Engineering, Inc.
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June 3, 2014

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd
frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Columbia Adair Utilities District
Case # 2012-00018

Dear Mr. Derouen:
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COMMISSION

Please be advised that the above referenced project has been constructed in accordance with the
approved plans and specifications. In addition, please find enclosed a disc which contains the
Record Drawings. Should you need additional information please advise.

Sincerely,

David M. Bowles, P.E.
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